
The upcoming SUSE competition is an
exciting opportunity for young
entrepreneurs to showcase their
innovative social and sustainable
business ideas. After completing the
training modules, participants will pitch
their projects to a panel of experts,
mentors, and community stakeholders.

This competition will take place in each
participating country, with local events
designed to highlight regional challenges
and solutions. It’s not just about winning;
it’s about creating real-world impact and
building connections that can help bring
ideas to life. Participants will have the
chance to gain valuable feedback, secure
mentorship, and network with potential
funders and collaborators.

The competition aims to inspire youth,
provide a platform for creativity, and
drive change in local communities,
encouraging young people to pursue their
entrepreneurial dreams and contribute to
building more sustainable and socially
inclusive futures.

In the upcoming week partners will
organise their competitions and start to
select the ideas who will pitch at their
events. If you are interested in taking part  
or want to have a look at the final
modules go to:  https://suse-
theproject.eu/about-us/!
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WHAT'S NEXT? 

Keep an eye on our
Facebook page and be

the first to know! 
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“The SUSE project is a good introduction to social
entrepreneurship .”

SUSTAINABLE & SOCIAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP
FOR YOUTH
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Thank you for helping us pilot SUSE!

The SUSE piloting phase is reaching its grand
conclusion, marking a significant milestone
in the project’s journey to empower youth
and youth workers. Over the past months,
participants across Europe have engaged in
hands-on training, exploring innovative
approaches to social and sustainable
entrepreneurship.

As the piloting wraps up, SUSE stands poised
to expand its reach, bringing its vision of
inclusive, sustainable communities closer to
reality—thanks to the dedication of every
participant and partner involved.

In the upcoming weeks, we will be finalizing
the Digital Coaching Manual for Youth
Workers of the SUSE project. This manual will
be a key resource, offering youth workers
practical guidance on using digital tools and
innovative methodologies to effectively
support young people in their journey
toward social and sustainable
entrepreneurship.
As we finalize the manual, it will undergo a  
testing phase. Youth workers will put the
content into practice, providing valuable
feedback on its usability, effectiveness, and
relevance. This testing will help us fine-tune
the manual, ensuring it meets the needs of
both youth workers and young participants.
By the end of this process, we aim to have a
robust, user-friendly manual ready for wider
use, empowering youth workers to enhance
their coaching and mentorship, ultimately
benefiting the next generation of social
entrepreneurs.


